

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

March 24, 1993

Anita Faulise 80 Bittersweet Hill Wethersfield, CT 06109

Dear Ms. Faulise:

Just a brief note to thank you for your letter and generous contribution to the Cherokee Education Foundation. The money will be given to a deserving tribal member in furthering his/her education.

Again, thank you for your generosity and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief